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Sent: 07 August 2024 10:36 
To: Planning Policy Team 
Subject: Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan 

Categories: 

As a resident of Mattishall I have taken a keen interest in the development of the latest neighbourhood plan 
and have reviewed it at each stage of its development. 
  
I am happy with the submission version and support its adoption. 
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